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THE CHANCELLOR 

 
REPORTS  that the Wilbur Wright College Environmental Technology Program (“ETP”) desires to 

enter into an intergovernmental agreement with the University of Illinois Extension 
(“Extension”).  A previous agreement was approved by the Board in May 2008 and is 
detailed in Board Report #28686. The Extension will provide additional consultation 
services for program development for a course of study in Urban Agriculture as part of the 
Tech Prep initiative for ETP.  This project includes curriculum design along with 
developing cooperative activities with the Chicago High School for Agricultural Sciences 
and Eli’s Cheesecake.  Included in this is the development of a career path model for high 
school dual credit/dual enrollment students interested in pursuing areas of study towards a 
degree in agricultural fields.  The deliverables will include revised syllabi and curriculum 
materials, career path documentation and classroom materials for students; and  

 
   that the term of the intergovernmental agreement will begin on June 7, 2009, and conclude 

on August 30, 2009; and 
 
   that the Board will pay the Extension $9,500 for its services split between FY2009 and 

2010.  The funding for this intergovernmental agreement comes from a Community 
College Tech Prep Support Grant (PD# 071202, Board Report Number 28416) and due to a 
previous payment this fiscal year total payments to the Extension will exceed $10,000; and 

 
   that the Office of M/WBE Contract Compliance has reviewed the above referenced 

intergovernmental agreement and, a waiver from compliance with the Board Approved 
Participation Plan has been requested, is recommending that this request be granted.  

 
THE CHANCELLOR 

 
RECOMMENDS  that the Board of Trustees authorizes the Chairman to enter into an intergovernmental 

agreement with the University of Illinois Extension, stating the terms and conditions 
whereby the Extension agrees to provide consultation services for the development of an 
Urban Agriculture dual credit/dual enrollment course of study for the Wilbur Wright 
College Environmental Technology Program, beginning June 7, 2009 and ending August 
30, 2009, for a total fee of $9,500. 

 
FINANCIAL $6,000 Partnership for College and Career Success 532100 21000-7022050-00029-12211-

104840970 
$3,500 Partnership for College and Career Success 532100 21000-7022050-00029-12211-
104841070  

 
Respectfully submitted: 

 
 
 

Wayne D. Watson 
Chancellor 

June 11, 2009 – Wright College  


